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To:  All Opioid Treatment Providers 

From:  Cham Trowell, Utilization Management Director 

Date: November 3, 2023  

Subject: Opioid Treatment changes   

 

The new Opioid Treatment Service definition and Clinical Coverage Policy were 
amended on October 15, 2023.  

Please visit DHHS website to review the updated service definition. 

Please visit DHB website to review the updated clinical coverage policy at the following: 

Trillium is working to make these changes in our system. We are hopeful to have these 
changes in place by November 15, 2023.  

 

 

  

Thank you for your attention to this communication. All questions related to this 
Clinical Communication Bulletin can be sent to UM@TrilliumNC.org. Questions will be 
responded to as quickly as possible. 

 

http://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/
https://www.ncdhhs.gov/state-funded-opioid-treatment-program-services-10-15-23/download?attachment
https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/8a-9-opioid-treatment-program-service/download?attachment
mailto:um@trilliumnc.org

